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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 2:18 PM
To: 'Smith, Zayne B.'
Subject: RE: Request to be included as in interested party for PSC docket number 20170215

Good afternoon Mr. Smith, 
 
Per your request, we have added AARP Florida as an interested person to Docket 20170215. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Smith, Zayne B. [mailto:zsmith@aarp.org]  
Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 1:26 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: McRay, Jack L. 
Subject: Request to be included as in interested party for PSC docket number 20170215 
 
PSC Clerk, 
 
Please include AARP Florida and my contact information below as an interested party in the PSC’s hurricane 
preparedness and response docket number 20170215. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Zayne Smith 
AARP Florida 
Associate State Director 
360 Central Ave.,  Suite 1750 
St. Petersburg, FL 33701 
(850) 228-4243 
 

 
 
AARP is dedicated to enhancing the quality of life for all as we age.  We champion positive social change and deliver 
value through advocacy, information and service. 
 
 




